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NLS8500022

60-2January 30, 1985

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee bbnagemen.; Branch
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Diggs:

By your letter dated January 22, 1985, you requested that we submit an
application fee of $150 for our relief request which was dated
December 28, 1984. Enclosed is our check in the amount of $150 to
cover the application fee.

Sincerely,

Jay . Pilant
Manager, Technical Staff
Nuclear Power Group
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